
 

 

Ready to learn. Ready to thrive. Ready for tomorrow. 
At Egerton we aspire to create an inclusive environment where all students and staff can flourish. We strive to nurture curious 

minds, so that all children leave school as confident, compassionate and globally aware citizens. 
                

         27th  June 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Summer Party 
Our Summer Party is nearly here- the PTA and staff have been busy getting everything organised and ready for this afternoons’ 
Summer Party. I would like to mention our wonderful Chair of the PTA-Elaine Clark- Elaine has been working tirelessly behind the 
scenes for months planning and preparing this event. Without her wonderful organisational skills and dissemination of key 
information to the PTA Reps, this event would not be able to go ahead. We are so grateful for everything you have done this year 
Elaine but in particular to enable this event to run today! 
 
Cricket 
Last night 15 of our amazing Y4, 5, & 6 children attending a cricket tournament at Toft Cricket Club with Miss Capper. I watched 
some of the children at lunchtime practicing their cricket skills in preparation for the event. I was so proud to hear that they won the 
tournament and were presented with their certificates and a trophy this morning in our celebration assembly. A wonderful 
achievement and one to be very proud of! 
 
Careers Event 
Yesterday afternoon our Y5 & 6 children took part in a careers event with some parents who donated their time to talk about their 
jobs and their route to employment. It was a wonderful event and one that the children were all inspired by. We have 
representatives from sport, marketing, film, science to name but a few. A big thank you to Mr Airey, Mr Gazzard, Mr O’ Regan, Mr 
and Mrs Barry, Mrs Bishop, Mr Maloney, Ms Christie, Mrs Boulger and Ms Sheriff for being amazing and sharing their work 
knowledge with the children. 
 
Y4 Chester Visit 
Our Y4 children went to Chester this week as part of their Roman topic and had a wonderful time. It was very pleasing to hear that 
the lady that ran the session was so impressed with the knowledge and behaviour of the children that she was able to deliver a 
further workshop which is only ever used for older children, but as our Y4s were so super she was able to deliver it to them too! 
What a wonderful group of children- well done Y4. 
 
Attendance winners 
This week’s attendance winners are Reception with a wonderful 97.4% attendance, in 2nd place are Year 2 with 97.2% and in 3rd 
place are Year 5 with 97.1%. A huge well done to Reception who get this week’s extra playtime. 
 
E-safety 
The attached guide explores the Nintendo Switch 2, covering how its new features – from GameChat to a plug-in camera – could affect 

children’s privacy, spending, and screen time. 

Please see the attached flyer for further information. 
 

Best wishes 

Caroline Lowe 

Head Teacher 

 



 

 

 

Important Diary Dates (new dates in bold * change of date) 

 Summer 2025 

Date Event 

1.7.25 Y2 trip to Safety Central 

1.7.25 Y1 fabulous finish assembly @ 9.15am 

2.7.25 Teddy Bear’s picnic for new Reception September 2025 starters 

2.7.25 Y4 fabulous finish assembly @ 2.30pm 

3.7.25 Y2 fabulous finish assembly @ 9.15am 

8.7.25 Y3 fabulous finish assembly @ 9.15am 

8.7.25 Y6 Leaver’s play 6-7pm 

9.7.25 Y5 fabulous finish assembly @ 2.30pm  

9.7.25 Y6 Leaver’s play 6-7pm 

9.7.25 TLP Art Exhibition- invite only 9am-12.00pm 

11.7.25 Additional inset day - school closed for children  

14.7.25 Y6 rounder’s match against parents- more info to follow 

15.7.25 Y5 musical performance for parents 2.30pm-3.00pm 

16.7.25 Reception extravaganza- more info to follow 

18.7.25 School closes for children 

21.7.25 & 22.7.25 Inset Days 4 & 5 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been reading the story of the Three Billy Goats Gruff. We have looked at the different types of 

bridges found around the world and thought about what they had to be: stable, sturdy and reliable. With this in mind, 

we used materials in our classroom to build a bridge over the imaginary water. We then tested it as you can see. It 

reminded Mrs Taylor Wattam of somewhere she visited when she was younger, the Pontcysyllte Aquaduct, so we 

looked at that on the big screen.   

 

 

 
 
 
 
Year 5 attended a transition day at the high 
school on Monday. We had a brilliant time taking 
part in lots of different art and PE activities. Well 
done to the Year 5 class who represented Egerton 
with great pride. 



 

 

 

We had a fantastic Career Afternoon for Year 5 and 6, with ten parents kindly volunteering their time to talk to the 
children about their careers. Pupils were fascinated to hear from professionals working as an operations manager, TV 
producer, marketing director, solicitor, data scientist in cancer research, and IT management consultant, as well as those 
in the hospitality sector, tennis coaching, and marketing management. Each speaker shared what their job involves day-
to-day, the skills they use, and the journeys they took to reach their current roles—including the subjects they enjoyed 
at school and the challenges they’ve overcome. The children asked thoughtful questions and were inspired by the 
variety of opportunities available to them in the future. It was an engaging afternoon that helped broaden pupils' 
understanding of the world of work. A huge thank you to all the parents who helped make the event such a success! 
 
 

 

 

Children from Years 4, 5 and 6 took part in a cricket 
tournament at Toft Cricket Club on Thursday and they 
were amazing! The team played brilliantly, showing 
excellent teamwork along with fantastic batting and 
fielding skills. 

We’re incredibly proud to say they won all three of their 
matches and were delighted to lift the trophy and 
receive their gold medals. 

A big thank you to everyone at Toft Cricket Club for 
organising such a great event, and a huge well done to 
our children for their outstanding performance, 
behaviour, and enthusiasm. 



 

 

 

 
 
This week in DT, Year 2 explored a variety of puppets. The 
children will be creating their own puppets over the next few 
weeks and developing their sewing skills. We can’t wait to see 
what they look like! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
This week in Nursery we have been excited to welcome some new Reception teachers from other schools, they came to 
meet the children moving up to their Reception classes, and we have more planned for next week.  Our book this week 
has been The Train Ride by June Crebbin, where the train takes a journey and sees lots of things along the way. The 
children then took a walk around the big school field to see what things we could hear and see, then practiced extending 
our sentences to include the things we saw and heard. In maths, we sang the rhyme 5 green bottles and practiced 
counting down from 5 and used our fingers to represent the numbers. 
 



 

 

 


